Dear Sir/Madam,
The Ministry of Natural Recourses and Environmental Protection of the Republic of Belarus would like to make the 20-25 minutes presentation about the Joint Implementation in the Republic of Belarus during the Joint Implementation Technical Workshop 3, which will be held in Bonn, Germany on the 15th-16th October 2007.

Yours sincerely,

Ms. Iryna Rudzko

Chief Specialist of the Department

of State Control on Climate Impact

of the Ministry of Natural Resources

and Environmental Protection

Tel.: + 375 17 200 39 72

E-mail.: climat@minpriroda.by

